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Communication dated 14 September 2010 
received from the Permanent Mission of the 

Islamic Republic of Iran to the Agency regarding 
the Report of the Director General on the 

Implementation of Safeguards in Iran 
 

 

 

 

 

The Secretariat has received a communication dated 14 September 2010 from the Permanent Mission 
of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the Agency enclosing an explanatory note on the report of the 
Director General on implementation of safeguards in Iran contained in GOV/2010/46. 

As requested by the Permanent Mission, the explanatory note is herewith circulated for the 
information of all Member States. 

 

 

 
 Atoms for Peace 


























